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April 3, 2020 

 

Notice to the Industry 
 

Quarter Horse Racing  
Industry Development Program 

 
 

As a result of the Covid-19 Pandemic, Woodbine Entertainment is 
temporarily operating on a limited basis. 
 
Beginning April 4, the Quarter Horse Racing Industry Development 
Program (QHRIDP) will not be staffed until further notice. 
 
While the office is closed, applications for Owners, Broodmares, 
Racehorses and Stallions will be accepted and dated as of the 
postmark date if they are sent by Canada Post, or by the date they are 
received by email or fax.  They will be processed when the office re-
opens. 
 
Please use the Quarter Horse page of the Ontario Racing website 
ontarioracing.com for current forms. 
 
Mailing address: 
 
Ontario Resident Mare Program    
ontariomare@ontarioracing.com 
c/o Woodbine Mohawk Park 
PO Box 160 
Campbellville, ON  L0P 1B0 
 
Email: qhprogram@ontarioracing.com 
           kathiewilkinson@ontarioracing.com 
 
Fax:   416-477-5499 
 
While the office is closed, phone messages, emails and faxes will not 
be monitored or responded to. 
 
If you need immediate assistance during this time, please contact 
Katherine Curry at kcurry@woodbine.com. 

 
 
 


